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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:42 AM
To: 'les tanner'
Subject: RE: Opposition to Proposed Rate Hike

Good morning Mr. Tanner,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: les tanner [mailto:landjtanner@live.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:31 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Opposition to Proposed Rate Hike 
 
First of all. we are aware that FPL had no competition.  This is and always has been a "terror" the the citizens who are 
subject to being exploited.  Without competition, we face dictatorial behavior on the part of our service providers.  
Florida has many citizens who are being helped with their utility bills.  This, of course, is probably true of many states.  
That doesn't make it morally, nor ethically nor business' motivation to hike rates.  If the raise is going to "Fat Cats" 
pockets, it is more corrupt than 'good business'.  Don't raise the rates! 
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